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Tour Summary 

 

At Disney’s Animal Kingdom, kids can 
experience the wonder and magic of close-
up encounters with over 200 species of 
wildlife. They will meet beloved Disney 
characters in summer camp outfits, and 
enjoy spectacular rides and shows. Yet the 
sheer size of the park can be 
overwhelming. In this tour, a former Cast 
Member (Disney-speak for employee) will 
serve as your personal guide, helping you 
learn to navigate the park like a pro. You 
will discover hidden secrets and quiet 
places to rest and recharge, as well as 
insider tips on controlling costs and 
maximizing your time. This tour focuses on 
young children: for a cross-generational 
tour, try the "Family Trip to Disney's Animal 
Kingdom." 
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Introduction 

 

 



 

 

“Nahtazu,” is an invented but highly 
accurate African word for Disney’s Animal 
Kingdom. 



 

 

Many parents wonder whether it will be just 
like the zoos back home. 



 

 

However, the park is much more than just a 
zoo. 



 

 

It is an educational wonderland where kids 
can go on safari in the African Savannah, 



 

 

meet famous Disney characters in summer 
camp outfits, 



 

 

and watch a spectacular live-action musical 
based on Finding Nemo. 



 

 

Nonetheless, the park is immense, and the 
jungle pathways can be confusing and 
overwhelming. 



 

 

Many visitors spend only a half-day here, 
focusing on the bigger attractions 



 

 

and completely miss the smaller 
experiences that create the park’s charm. 



 

 

In this tour, a former Cast Member (Disney-
speak for employee) will help you navigate 
the park like a pro. 



 

 

You will learn tips and tricks on saving 
money, maximizing your time, and deciding 
which experiences are best for your kids. 



 

 

Along the way, you will learn a bit about the 
history and development of this one-of-a-
kind theme park. 
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